
 

 

 

 

 

29th March 2023 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

I hope this letter finds you well?  

As I write to you today, Year 11 students are 22 school days away from the start of the Summer 

GCSE exam series. Their time in school is quickly drawing to a close.  

In our Mock Results Assembly to Year 11 a few weeks ago, we displayed a graphic 

demonstrating how much progress can be made between now and the first exam. The 

message is that we will all work together to ensure no stone is left unturned and that they 

continue to be well supported through their final days at school.  

We would like to offer you the opportunity to attend a Revision and Exam Preparation 

Information Evening on Wednesday 19th April 2023. The purpose of the evening is to support 

your understanding of the provision for Year 11 over the next couple of months in school, to 

provide information and guidance on how you can best support your child’s revision and 

exam preparation at home and to provide an opportunity to ask any questions regarding the 

exams.  

There will also be an opportunity to attend three subject specific revision and exam 

preparation workshops for English, Maths and Science. These will be led by Mr Lane, Mrs Walker 

and Dr Inglis, the Directors of English, Maths and Science respectively. 

The format for the event is as follows: 

• Arrival from 5:45pm to the Main Hall for a 6:00pm start  

• 6:00 – 6:30pm - Presentation from Mr Aldred, Mr Dawson and Mr Hales – Main Hall 

• 6:35 – 7:30pm - Carousel of English, Maths and Science specific revision and exam 

preparation workshops 

I would ask that if you would like to attend the event please click on the link: 

https://forms.office.com/e/FXiARcWh6f to register your attendance or contact Miss Roberts, 

PA to The Senior Leadership Team, via email SRoberts@garibaldischool.co.uk  or via telephone 

on 01623 464220. Please note students are most welcome to attend with you.  

I look forward to seeing you in person at this event.  

Yours faithfully 

 

 

Mr M Dawson 

Deputy Head Teacher  
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